
Crane, Nancy T 
From: Jannarone@aol.com - 
Sent: Saturday, August 10,2002 11:19 PM 02-022N 

02-022N-34 
Susan Jannarone To: Crane, Nancy T 

Subject: FDA Labelling of Supplements 

Sirs: I have found more and more often the FDA operates for the good of industry, at the behest of industry 
and transparently, not for the good of Americans. 

I have had amalgam illness since age 20 when mercury not "silver" fillings were placed in my mouth, with the 
approval of the FDA. 

Now I depend on supplements such as vitamin C, and other safe supplements such as Flax and Borage Oil, 
which I have discussed with individuals that I trust-not individuals the FDA tells me to trust. I no longer trust the 
FDA. 

We no longer have the same agenda. Most Americans who read, or who are sick, know that the FDA does not 
represent Americans, good judgement or honesty. 

Please stay out of my decisions about supplements that go into my body. Had the FDA done its job, I would not 
now be sick, from excess of ten concurrently placed amalgam fillings. 

Susan Jannarone 
3604 Winewood Place 
Colleyville, TX 76034 
81 7-354-6 191 
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